DISCUSSION NOTES OF THE BALRANALD BEAUTIFICATION COMMITTEE, HELD ON 2ND OCTOBER 2019 IN COUNCIL CHAMBERS COMMENCING AT 5PM.

PRESENT: Cr Steve O'Halloran, Mary Grisdale, Ray Davy Director Infrastructure & Development

and Carol Holmes Senior Executive Assistant.

APOLOGIES: Jill Bath.

As there was no quorum a discussion took place.

TREES AT PRESBYTERIAN CEMETERY

Ray Davy advised that he had the 2 trees at Presbyterian Cemetery assessed and was advised that one should be removed in the next couple of years. They are not critically in any danger to the public at p[resent but Council will be looking at having the trees removed shortly.

Ray Davy advised that he would be seeking funding for a Cemetery Masterplan to consider an area for graveside funerals, review tree planting and a toilet location.

MARKET STREET REVITALISATION

Ray Davy advised that the Market Street was going to plan, Mary commented that it is looking great. There are new trees in the masterplan for Market Street.

SENIOR CITIZENS ROSES

Ray advised Mary that the roses could be removed anytime. Ray will arrange with Steve McEvoy, Works Overseer to have the roses removed and relocated in the Balranald Cemetery. Mary is to be advised when this takes place and she will meet at cemetery to replant the roses in the garden.

CLOSURE: There being no further business the discussion closed at 5.30pm